Dulwich Prep London 38-42 Alleyn Park London SE21 7AA

7th November 2021

Dear Mr Scholey,

With COP26 happening at the moment, I am writing to you to ask you to do the following for our school

- 1. Instead of using disposable plastic cups at lunch I think we should use our own water bottles.
- We should have plants in our classrooms because they pull in carbon dioxide and are good for our mental health. And we could also learn about the different types of plants.
- 3. Grow your own vegetable patches for each year to look after.
- 4. Surrounding our playing fields with wild flowers (like DC has done)
- 5. A drop in daily mending club. Instead of just binning old broken things, you could mend them instead.
- 6. Tribe tokens for green behaviour eg growing a plant at home, turning lights of at school
- 7. Climate competitions every term. And the class choosing who has been the most green every week.

Yours sincerely

Thomas N

Aged 8